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To:  Members, Tennessee Baptist Missionary and Educational Convention, Inc. 

From:   Joe B. Maddox, President 

  Joe B. Maddox 

Subject: Schedule of Ministry Meetings 

Date:  March 19, 2018 

Brothers and Sisters of the great Tennessee Baptist Missionary and Educational Convention, Inc. I greet you in 

the matchless name of our Lord and Savior Jesus the Christ. First let me thank you for your calls, cards, prayers 

and other acts of kindness during my surgery and recovery. I am not altogether free of pain but praise the Lord I 

am a lot better.   

 

The 2018 Adjourned Session is already upon us. I want to give you a heads up about the schedule of meetings 

that I need to have with various Ministries. I am hereby asking all ministry leaders to try to get as many of your 

Ministry members as you can to be in attendance at the scheduled meeting. The purpose of the meetings is to 

make sure that we are all in accord concerning our assignments to assure the success of our Convention. At the 

November planning session, we handed out a document entitled “Plans for Success.” Our 2 – 3 hour November 

planning meeting has proven to be inadequate for planning for an organization the size of our Convention.  

Therefore, I have built time into the Adjourned Session to plan. I believe that the time spent on planning and in 

fellowship with each other will prove to be a catalyst to get us headed to a place that we and those who come 

behind can be proud.   

 

Consequently, we have set up the following schedule of meetings: 

 

 Tuesday April 10, 2018:  

  9:00 A.M. – 10:00 A.M.  All Pastors 

  10:00 A.M. – 11:00 A.M.  All Moderators 

  11:05 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.         Regional Vice Presidents and Assistants 

 

 Wednesday April 11, 2018: 

  9:00 A.M. – 10:00 A.M.  The Missions Ministry 

  10:10 A.M. – 11:10 A.M.  The Congress of Christian Education Ministry 

  11:20 A.M. – 12:20 P.M.            The Laymen’s Ministry 

  



 Thursday April 12, 2018: 

  9:00 A.M. – 10:00 A.M.  The Women’s Ministry 

  10:10 A.M. – 11:10 A.M.  The Choir Ministry 

  11:20 A.M. – 12:20 P.M.             The Youth, Young Adult and Children’s Ministry 

 

I look forward to meeting and fellowshipping with you April 9 – 12, 2018 at the First Baptist Church in 

Gallatin, TN where the Rev Derrick L. Jackson is Pastor. 

 

 

 


